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09 April 2025                                                 

RE: Happy, Healthy, Active Holidays 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to share information about the Happy, Healthy, Active Holidays (HHAH) 

Scheme for Telford and Wrekin families. 

 

The HHAH programme runs free holiday clubs during the Easter, Summer, and Christmas 

school holidays. These clubs are open to children from Reception to Year 11 who are in receipt of 

benefit-related free school meals. 

There is no cost to attend, and children will enjoy a wide variety of exciting activities including: 

• Sports 

• Cooking 

• Dance and music 

• Arts and crafts 

 

Each child will also receive a nutritious meal every day they attend. 

To help support families with registering and checking eligibility, Mykala from the HHAH team will 

be on the school playground tomorrow – Thursday 10th April 2025 from 3pm. Please do 

come along if you have any questions or would like help signing up for the programme. 

We hope many of our families will be able to benefit from this fantastic opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. 

BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Executive Headteacher 
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